Our SNAP History/Timeline...

March 2010: New board elected. After talking with the city, we decide to apply to participate in the pilot effort of SNAP, which stands for Strategic Neighborhood Assessment and Planning. We have a lot that we all want to accomplish and this seems like an opportunity to construct a valuable resource that can serve as a bit of a roadmap. It will provide us with a work plan at the end. We are fortunately granted the opportunity to go through the SNAP process.

April 2010: We have our first leadership team meeting on April 1st, where we discussed the process, including timelines and responsibilities. We had another meeting at the end of April to go over the feedback provided by neighborhood surveys which were conducted last year, as well as to begin planning our first workshop. This meant identifying priorities that we felt were important for our neighborhood, based on what we've seen and heard.

May 2010: During our general meeting we announce participation in SNAP and encourage neighbors to provide their input. A draft of the priorities for our work plan begin to take shape. We get basic priorities laid out for the first workshop and a plan for the evening.

June 2010: Our first workshop is held on June 1st. We get great input from attending neighbors, including their use of a giant satellite view map of Trainsong to identify both good and bad spots in our neighborhood. We also had a booth at Celebrate Trainsong where neighbors had another opportunity to review our priorities and offer input.

July 2010: Through June and July we assembled a complete draft of a work plan, which included a new priority about maintaining a health neighborhood association (important if we're going to carry out a work plan that has both short-term and long-term goals). A survey was distributed to neighbors in mid-July, soliciting further feedback on our priorities.

August 2010: We are hosting our second SNAP workshop to present a draft work plan and receive feedback. Afterward we will make changes and finalize the plan before presenting it to neighbors and the city. Then we get to work! Of course it will continue to be a "living document" so to speak, being added to or updated as the needs of our neighborhood change over time.
Rene from Neighborhood Services has been an invaluable guide through this entire process. Without her we were a group of inspired neighbors with enthusiasm and ideas but uncertainty about how to move forward. We are lucky that the City of Eugene provides such a resource. I just wanted to give her a quick shout-out to say thanks for all that you have done and continue to do!!

